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David Barthelmy

From: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
[danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Sunday, September 26, 2010 7:50 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: New Update

You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Weinrich Minerals, Inc. Please confirm your continued interest in 
receiving email from us.  
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

We have just added 40 new specimens to the website.  

  

A fine mix of specimens from the Lloyd Tate and Steve Pullman collections.  

Also a few "teaser" specimens from the recently acquired Wolfgang Henkel 

collection.  In the coming weeks we will be processing this collection for sale 

and will be adding more to the site soon.  There are several other one of a 

kind pieces in this update, some of outstanding quality. 

  

As always, we welcome your comments and suggestions. 

  

Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 

Dan & Diana Weinrich, owners 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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